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25th March 

2021 

 

Gorran News 
                      http://www.gorranprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

Break and Milk 
Milk and Healthy Break from the Hatch will be available from the 12th April. 

Payments can be made on the school app; these payments are for the final three 
weeks of April (12th – 30th).  

You can order for more than one child at a time. Please pay on or before Monday 
12th April so that milk can be ordered in time.  

Milk - £3.50           Break - £4.80 

Dinners –  
Week 1 –  

New Menu  

Happy Easter 
It has been great to have children back in school for these last few weeks. They have 

enjoyed seeing their friends and teachers and it already feels like they were never 
away. Teacher have had the opportunity to assess learning and we have all been very 

impressed! 
We are genuinely excited about the opportunities this summer term will present to 

consolidate what we have already learnt and discover new learning together. We hope 
that everyone has a fantastic Easter break. Enjoy being away from screens and home 

learning and we look forward to welcoming you all back on the 12th April.       
  
 
 

Stars of the Week 
Our Gorran Stars this week are…… 

 

Primary 1 and 2 –  Elsie for always being a wonderful friend. Sophie for super 

work on subtraction. 
 

Primary 3 and 4 – Anna-Mae for always trying her best and Jessie for striving 

to be her best.  Reenie for showing great initiative and Thomas for always 

ensuring he does his best.  
 

Primary 5, 6 and 7 –  everyone for being superstars in their first week back. 
 
 

Kids Club 
Kids club (2-3pm) will be available for Primary 1-3 from Monday 12th April. It costs 

£2.60 and can be booked weekly on the school app. Children will be outside in 
the Welly Woods so please ensure they have Wellies and waterproofs if required.  

Please book Kids Club before the start of each week. 

Half Day Friday 
Tomorrow we will 
have a staggered 

collection- 

 P1-3 with siblings 
from 11:45am – 

12pm. 

 P4-7 from 12-
12:15pm. 

 
It will be a non-

uniform day. Each 
class will have a 

celebration day. To 
celebrate all the great 
work pupils have been 

doing working from 
home.    

 
No electronics please. 

New Dinner 
Menu 

A new tasty four-
week summer 

menu will be on 
the App and our 
website. Starting 
with week 1 on 
the 12th April.  

It looks delicious! 


